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Ainsworth Game Technology Limited (AGT) today re-confirmed previous announcements that it expected 
to report a small operating profit for the half-year ended 31 December 2003 compared to the $4.6 million 
loss for the previous corresponding period.  Further guidance on the second half of the financial year 
ending 30 June 2004 is outlined below. 
 
AGT expects a significant improvement for the second half of FY04 whereby the company expects to 
record a maiden profit in the range of $1 million to $4 million for the full financial year ending 30 June 2004 
compared to the loss of $14.8 million for FY03. 
 
This improvement is due to the international expansion plans, as outlined in the recent prospectus dated 
10 November 2003, including the recently announced strategic alliance with Unicum Limited within the 
growing Russian market and an expanded product range through the Celebrity and Ambassador 
Benchtop machines. 
 
The extent of this improvement is difficult to quantify more precisely at this time as it is dependent on 
many factors, including further expected international orders, the currency effect of the Australian dollar, 
changes to the regulatory process within which AGT operates and the extent of customer acceptance of 
current and new games being offered. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ends 
For more information on this Release, contact Mr Mark Ludski - Ainsworth Game Technology - on (02) 
9739 8000. 


